info for northern ireland fans

Northern Ireland fans and supporters can buy tickets only through the Northern Ireland football association in the sector for their supporters, exclusively.  If Northern Ireland fans or supporters attempt to gain entry to the grounds or are found on the grounds with a »home ticket«, ie. a ticket with an assigned seat, which is NOT in the visitors sector of the grounds, that may result in may result in your admission being refused or you being ejected from the grounds and in such circumstances no refund or alternative seat will be offered.

If you are a Northern Ireland fan or supporter and the event organiser discovers you have bought a »home ticket«, you ticket will be cancelled and you will be issued another ticket in the visitors sector of the grounds. 

However, we recommend that you refund the ticket yourself, at the latest 7 business days before the event in order to ensure that you receive a refund on your purchase. Using a »home ticket« as a fan of the visiting team and/or any other team, but the host team, is grounds for refusal of access to the stadium and/or your removal from the stadium. In such a case no refund or replacement seat will be offered to you. 

